
Minutes, Thursday July 8, 2021 

 

Nothing submitted for business agenda 

 

Mr. Lammers and Mr. Schlumbohm met with Joe Burkhart to discuss the possibility of offices 
relocating to available space within the Courthouse to accommodate the offices from the Annex, 
more planning will be needed. Joe presented quotes for upgrading the Assembly Room, for 
video conferencing meetings, for Commissioners’ to review.  

The minutes from Tuesday July 6, 2021 were reviewed and approved. 

Mr. Schlumbohm moved to adjourn for lunch. 

Mr. Lammers seconded the motion. 

Vote Schlumbohm yes Schroeder absent Lammers yes 

Commissioners Schlumbohm and Lammers resumed session.  

Commissioners Schlumbohm and Lammers attended the public hearing for the County Budget. 

Commissioners Schlumbohm and Lammers reviewed the process for filing a ditch petition to 
repair the drainage issues at the Sewer Dist #1. Commissioner Schlumbohm will be contacting 
the Engineer’s office to file the petition. 

Rob Howell stopped in to ask Commissioners Schlumbohm and Lammers about a ditch petition 
he had filed, the maintenance being done on the ditch and access to the ditch from neighboring 
landowner. The Commissioners will talk to the Engineer.  

Mr.  Schlumbohm           moved to adjourn for the day. 

Mr.  Lammers         seconded the motion. 

Vote Schlumbohm  yes   Schroeder   absent   Lammers yes  

Mr.  Schlumbohm      moved to approve the minutes as read from Thursday, July 8, 2021. 
Mr.  Lammers                      seconded the motion. 
Vote: Mr. Schlumbohm   yes         Mr. Schroeder  yes          Mr. Lammers yes 

 


